From: _THM, Planning [mailto:Planning_THM@environment-agency.gov.uk] 

Sent: 28 March 2017 13:40

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Consultation - 17/00610/REM

Dear Sir/Madam,

WA/2017/123693-01 - Heyford Park, Camp Road, Upper Heyford

Please find attached our response to the above planning application.

Kind regards,

Kay Lidgard

Environment Planning Officer, Thames Area Environment Agency | Red Kite House, Howbery Park, Wallingford, OX10 8BD

kay.lidgard@environment-agency.gov.uk
Phone: 020 847 49205 
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